Patient Participation Group

Our first face to face PPG meeting was held on Thursday 31st March 2016

6 Patients attended along with the Practice Manger - Sue Hedley & Assistant Practice Manger - Claire Conway

*T – Teignmouth, B-Bishopsteignton C - Chudleigh

Patients – Helen Peirce (T) Chair, Michael McCormick (C), Barry Stevens (T), Frank Bond (T), David Ewart (T) and Dominic Geldard (B)

We currently have a Virtual PPG group where we contact patients via email to give feedback when we have patient surveys. We also inform patients of up-to-date news via our quarterly Practice Newsletter.

We would like to hold face to face PPG meetings to ensure that we have valued patients regular input and views regarding the surgery and health matters.

Everyone who attended was very positive and would like to attend meetings. We have appointed a Chair, Helen Peirce and we have set a date for the next meeting to discuss the terms of reference. Dominic will email Claire with some information regarding this, Claire will then email the rest of the group.

Claire to find out about Membership with NAPP (National Association for Patient Participation)

Sue/Claire to email the group with the patient demographics

Next meeting Tuesday 19th April 7pm in Teignmouth Surgery meeting room